Treasurer’s Report – Old Dominion Region Annual Meeting and 
Meeting of the Board of Directors
July 11, 2020
Richmond, Virginia


Annual Meeting - 7-11-2020
 
Because of the shut down, we are now showing a positive fund balance of 20,237.19.
There will be a few more expenses for the year but we will probably end up with a positive fund balance of 15,000.00.

Registration fees category was down only 3000.00 from last year.
It was the Tournaments category that suffered the most by being down 93,500.00 from last year.

All of the Expense categories were down from last year except the National Fees category.
The big winner was the Tournaments category being down 83,616.76 from last year.
This coincided with the Income category.

Hopefully, we will return to some sort of normalcy by next season.

Respectfully submitted,
Bryan Turner


